
From: Currier, Jonathan
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt Field Project - Approval
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 7:35:08 PM

To whom it may concern, 

Please accept this email as record of my support for the updated concessions made on the
Roosevelt Field project. My name is Jonathan Currier, and I'm one of the physical education
and wellness teachers at Malden HS. I have been involved in education and athletics in
Malden for the past 8 years. This would be a significant improvement for many youth
programs and families surrounding.

Thanks for your time and consideration.

Best Regards,

Jonathan Currier 
-- 
Jonathan Currier
Physical Education / Health & Wellness Teacher
Malden High School
Supervisor / Director Non-Core License
Jcurrier@maldenps.org
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